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Hi, my name is Ian Trask and I’m a resident of Topsham. I’m writing today to express
my support for LD 29. Rail trails like this are an undeniably wonderful resources for 
our communities. Not only do they offer safe and beautiful places to exercise, but 
they also encourage increased interaction between neighboring towns and areas, 
which in turns builds stronger and more lasting connections between Maine residents. 
In a moment of hyper-polarization and political divide, we should be prioritizing 
things that serve to counter that division.
I live on Cathance Rd, and often lament the fact that walking along this road can feel 
dangerous due to fast-driving traffic, especially if I’m trying to walk with my dogs. 
My wife and I would utilize this trail for local walks with our pets and friends. 
I appreciate that the members of this committee are considering this project, and I 
urge them to vote in favor of passing it.
Thank you!


